Blue Lake Rancheria Tribal Education Agency’s
Board of Education Election

Two Board seats are up for election this
coming January 8th 2022

Apply for candidacy

and

Vote for who you want to see on the

Tribal Board of Education

Help us build up our Tribal Education Agency

Contact the Tribal Council Executive Administrative
Assistant, Leslie Albright more information



Tribal Education Agency
MISSION STATEMENT

The Blue Lake Rancheria Board of Education strives to create programs which promote Native stories and
histories, inclusive in all classroom experiences, reflective of current and Traditional Ecological Knowledge, and
with the goal of reclaiming a school system by celebrating the vibrant and active culture of the People.

STEPS TO ACHIEVE OUR VISION

Through fostering resilience in an inclusive, community-based learning environment, employing skilled
teachers who mentor, train, and guide our future leaders, the Blue Lake Rancheria Board of Education
promotes engaging learning resulting in self-sufficient lifelong learners.

As a sovereign nation, it is our imperative to inspire cooperation for philanthropy and scholarship in education
throughout the region building thoughtful collaboration with local businesses and governments. The goal of
our educational programs is to prepare our youth to respond with resilience and agility to the emerging needs
of our society.

The Board of Education has oversight over the following:

e Developing partnerships with local organizations for the expansion of CTIE (Consortium
for Tribal Innovation and Entrepreneurship)
¢ In the process of completing our Education Code
e |n the process of developing policies and standard operating procedures for the TEA
e Implementing 9 education grants
o 4 grants from the Department of Education
o 2 grant from the Bureau of Indian Affairs
o 1 grant from California Humanities
o 1 grant from California Air Resources Board
o 1 grant from Institute of Museum and Library Services
e Currently in development on 4 more grant applications
e Awaiting the results of another grant that was submitted in September



